
Amnesty International travel
advisory warns of U.S. gun
violence

New York, August 8 (RHC)-- Amnesty International has issued a travel warning for visitors to the United
States, citing the threat of gun violence. 

In a statement, Amnesty warned travelers: “Be extra vigilant at all times and be wary of the ubiquity of
firearms among the population.  Avoid places where large numbers of people gather, especially cultural
events, places of worship, schools, and shopping malls.  Exercise increased caution when visiting local
bars, nightclubs, and casinos.”

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/internacionales/198483-amnesty-international-travel-advisory-warns-of-
us-gun-violence
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